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Minneota Public Schools Announces Open 
House Events for 2025 Bond Referendum 

Minneota, MN — Minneota Public Schools is hosting a series of Open House and Building 
Tour events to inform the community about the upcoming 2025 bond referendum. The open 
houses will provide residents with an opportunity to learn about the proposed improvements to 
school facilities and the learning environment, which will be presented to voters in a special 
election on Tuesday, February 11, 2025. 

These events will include a brief presentation on the referendum, a guided tour of the school 
facilities, and a Q&A session where community members can ask questions. The open houses 
are designed to ensure that voters have all the information they need before making an 
informed decision in the referendum. 

Open House Dates & Times: 

● Monday, December 16, 2024
● Monday, January 13, 2025
● Thursday, January 23, 2025
● Tuesday, February 4, 2025

Location: Conference Room #103 
Times: 6 p.m. or 7 p.m. 

“We want to make sure our community is well-informed about the upcoming referendum,” said 
Scott Monson, Superintendent of Minneota Public Schools. “The open houses are a great 
opportunity for families and community members to see the proposed changes firsthand, ask 
questions, and engage with the school leadership before the vote.” 



 

Referendum Background 

On February 11, 2025, Minneota Public Schools will present two questions to voters that will 
address facility and learning environment improvements. The first question will propose up to 
$11,725,000 in funding for various facility and learning environment improvements, while the 
second question will seek up to $13,090,000 for educational and programming needs. 

For more information about the referendum, please visit our website at: 
bit.ly/minneota-ref25 
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